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Welcome to our New Subscribers! If you live in First Montrose Commons, please consider joining

us as paid Residential Members so you can more fully participate in our unique neighborhood.

The Newsletter of The Civic Association of The First Montrose Commons, Inc.
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FMC Meeting will be In

To All Our Veterans, our deepest gratitude!
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And the kids enjoyed themselves,
too!

Great weather, great turnout and
great costumes provided the
perfect setting for our Second
Annual Pumpkins in the Park
Halloween evening. Families with
infants and toddlers arrived first

little goblins and gremlins and
visit with other new parents
before those with older kids
arrived.

Once the older kids loaded up on
treats both the soccer pitch and
gaga pits became hubs of sugar-
fueled frenzy, while parents
visited and looked on.

Then, almost as quickly as it

tarted, kids were carring

Sr%; tpre pumpkins home and the

| whole thing was over just after the
&in set bright orange in the west.

| Check out the photos inside this

’ issue of the newsletter, and join us
next year for an even bigger and
better Pumkins in the Park — just
one of the many services provided
by your Civic Association!
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28 Years Preserving Our History
| Protecting Our Future

-Person ONLY at the Montrose Center

FIRSTMONTROSECOMMONS.ORG
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ELECTI ONS f or
2023 Board of Di
Tuesday, November

7:00pm IN PERSON ONLY at
the Montrose Center
401 Branard St, Room 106

he Civic Association of the First Montrose Commons will elect its 30™

Board of Directors at the November 15" meeting. The 2022 Board met
November 9 to discuss some organizational changes to the Board to
improve operations and better digtribute the workload among the Officers
& Directors.

We will elect a President, two Vice-Presidents & Treasurers, a Secretary,
Higtorian, and Directors of Activities, Communications, Membership, and
Neighborhood Safety (the new name for the former Director of Security
position). Board Members approved the name change for Dire&or of
Security to Dire¢tor of Neighborhood Safety to reflect a broader emphasis
on engagement to prevent petty crime (such as immediate graffiti
abatement and reporting of abandoned vehicles).Election of two Vice-
Presidents/ Treasurers will also help as we work to improve member
ghghgemémtiin neighborhood projects. The Board also emphasized the need
for g thyprough review and revision of the website to make it more accesible
on mobile devices in 2023. Only those members whose dues were paid on
or before Sept 16, 2022 are eligible to vote or run for office.
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Where /Sthe Great Pumpkin?

Dozens Searched é

Nominees for the
2023 CAFMC Board of Directors approved
by the Nominations Committee
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Additional Nominations from the floor may be made by Members in
Good Standing (whose dues were paid before Sept 16,2022)

First FMC Resident Renter to $tand for
Position on 2023 CAFMC Board

Tiffany Songvilay, a longtime resident of the apartments at
517/519 West Main St. has agreed to stand for Director of
Membership in the 2022 CAFMC Elections, marking the first
time one of our residential renters has run for a position on
the Board.

This is a significant step forwards in inclusiveness for our
Civic Association which has long encouraged renters to join
and participate but has until now never had a renter serve on
our Board.

We want to emphasize that ANYONE who LIVES or owns
property within First Montrose Commons is encouraged to
join the Civic Association and actively participate in our ef-
forts to preserve our history and protect our future. Highly
desirable neighborhoods like First Montrose Commons don’t
just happen; they require careful cultivation and work to
maintain their special character. You can be a part of this 29-
year effort- join your Civic Association today! It’s easy, just
scan the QR Code on Page 1 to pay your 2023 residential
dues (still just $20 per person per year).

Help us Help YOU'!

Even Green Monsters couldn t decide which wasthe Great
Pumpkin!




